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Dear Friends,

We are following up to the inaugural exhibition book you have 
received, made in France.

Over the course of the coming year, you’ll receive updates to this 
publication that tell new stories behind recent finds or discoveries. 
These additions will fit nicely into the blue folder of your book.

Most times, we can’t anticipate the arrival of an extraordinary 
piece. In many cases, we’ve looked for a certain object for years. 
Sometimes the moment arrives as a result of lengthy research,  
but more often, the discovery is sudden and unanticipated. 
Collectors must be ready to act at any time: exceptional works  
don’t appear every day and there is often competition. Such is  
the nature of collecting and perhaps that’s the most exciting part.
 
We are pleased to share these latest discoveries with you in  
hopes they will provide more insight into the pieces we present  
at the gallery, and to include you in the process that leads to  
our exhibitions. 

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Suzanne Demisch and Stephane Danant
October 2016
 


